
PACIFIC POWER 
A DIVISION OF PACIFICORP 

April 4, 2014 

VL4 ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY 

Oregon Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr. S.E. 
Salem, OR 97302-1166 

Attn: Filing Center 

RE: Advice No. 14-005-Request for Extension 

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power (PacifiCorp or Company) filed Advice No. 14-005 on March 26, 
2014, with proposed tariff changes associated with Schedule 215, Irrigation Time-of-Use 
Pilot- Supply Service. PacifiCorp respectfully requests extending the effective date on the 
proposed tariff pages from April 29, 2014, to April 30, 2014, to allow further review by 
Commission Staff and other parties. 

Informal questions may be directed to Joelle Steward, Director of Pricing, Cost of Service, and 

Regulatory Operations, at (503) 813-5542. 

Sincerely, 

Vice President, Regulation 

Enclosure 


